
 

 
VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING REGISTRATION 

 
Members wishing to attend a Cooperative Light & 
Power (CLP) Board Meeting virtually must register 
by emailing the office of the Cooperative prior to 
8:00 a.m. the day of such meeting. Email should be 
sent to office@clpower.com and include the 
member's name(s), physical address, phone 
number, and email address. 
 
Once the CLP office staff verifies membership, a 
Zoom link will be emailed to you at least 24 hours 
prior to the start of the meeting. Your Zoom name 
must match what has been validated as a CLP 
member. Once admitted to the meeting, we ask 
that you mute your microphone until the start of 
the comment period. 


